
The Heights - Hillcrest Development
Project Update - May 14, 2024

The contractor is beginning preparation for the start 
of construction. Starting Wednesday, May 15, the 
contractor will need to begin removing select trees 
across the project area.

While we try to avoid removing trees to the extent 
possible, it is necessary to remove select trees that 
will be impacted by construction. Trees that will be 
removed are being marked with ribbon and painted 
lath. The project team will be coordinating efforts to 
plant new trees after the infrastructure project has 
concluded.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 
you. If you have any questions or concerns during 
construction, please reach out to the contact below.

Have Questions?

The project team has set up a hotline number and email  
for any questions or comments.  

You can reach a project representative at:

651-724-9292 | info@theheightssppa.com


